
JUST TO CLARIFY THE DATE FOR  

THE 2ND ANNUAL COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS SING – THE 
CORRECT DATE IS  

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 22ND 

FOLLOW THIS LINK FOR MORE INFORMATION 

DECEMBER 22ND - 2ND ANNUAL COMMUNITY CHRISTMAS SING 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT BEV PEASLEE IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 

715-652-0256 

 

https://townofsherry.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/CommunityChristmasSingFlyer-2021-Final.pdf

